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DEFERMENT OF IMPLEMENTATION OF 
PHILHEALTH CIRCULAR NO. 2020-0003 

(Guidelines on the Denial or Withdrawal of 
Accreditation of Health Care Providers)

In consideration of the need to provide clarification to some 
provisions, the implementation of PhilHealth Circular No. 2020 – 
0003 “Guidelines on the Denial or Withdrawal of Accreditation of 
Health Care Providers” is hereby deferred until further notice.

Please be informed that all policies and issuances relating to 
accreditation of health care providers shall remain valid and in effect.

For further inquiries, please call the PhilHealth Regional Office in 
your area.


